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CANCELLATION of Senior Aviation Safety Officer Conference 02/2024 
 

The Defence Flying Safety Bureau (DFSB) advises that the Senior Aviation Safety Officer 
Conference 02/2024 will no longer proceed. 
 
Proposed agenda items and workshops will be incorporated into the first Senior Aviation Safety 
Conference for 2025. 
 
Please direct enquiries to the DFSB POC SQNLDR Greg Foord:  
Email: gregory.foord@defence.gov.au 
Tel: (02) 5109 6950 
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